
Lisa Nilsen, Director of Technology 

Ms. Nilsen received the Heart of the Hawk award for working tirelessly during the 
transition to distance learning and did it with a positive attitude. She is quick to respond, 
and her work ethic and ability to solve problems quickly is appreciated. Ms. Nilsen has a 
great sense of humor, even in the midst of chaos, and is a very pleasant person to work 
with! 


